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Friday 26th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Class 1 Trip to Stanwick Lakes – Tuesday 2nd July 

 
Next term, our Topic is ‘Ahoy There!’ so we have decided to take the children to Stanwick Lakes on a pirate adventure. 
We will be exploring the different environments of the ‘island’ we land on. This will be done through pond dipping, an 
adventure trail with waterplay and discovering the nature reserve and wildlife. As part of our geography unit, we will 
also be conducting a survey to see why it makes a good place for families to visit. 
  
The children will need to arrive at school at 8:45am, as normal, and the coach will set off at 9.00. The coach will leave 
Stanwick Lakes at 2.30pm and arrive back at school for 3.15pm. 
  
The children will not need to wear school uniform, but they will need to wear sensible, weather appropriate clothes that 
will enable them to be active. These should be clothes that you don’t mind getting dirty. This includes trainers (no crocs) 
and leggings/trousers/shorts/sunhat. 
They will also need… 

• a packed lunch and drink in a small rucksack (no glass, canned or fizzy drinks please) 

• a waterproof coat 

• sun cream (if weather appropriate) 

• a small towel to dry their feet 

• to take travel sickness medication before coming to school (please also hand these to Miss Churms if needed for 
the return journey) 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £18.00 per child.  If your child is eligible for pupil premium funding, only 
consent via the app is required.  Please be aware if we don’t get enough contributions then the trip will not be viable. 

To give consent and make a voluntary contribution £18.00 for this trip, please do so via Schoolcomms Payment system 

by Friday 28th June 2024.  If your child is eligible for pupil premium funding, only consent via the app is required.  Please 

be aware if we don’t get enough contributions then the trip will not be viable. 

 
All school trips go through a very thorough planning process, which involves guidance and approval from a third-party 
risk assessment company.  Therefore, please be assured that all appropriate control and safety measures have been 
considered to minimise any foreseen risks.  As part of this, we have collated risk assessments from both Stanwick Lakes 
and the coach company.  
 
Do not hesitate to come and ask if you have any further questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Churms 
Class 1 Teacher 
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